THE THORNEY ISLAND SOCIETY RESPONSE TO WCC - 10" January 2017

16/11027/FULL

New Scotland Yard 8-10 Broadway London SW1H 0BG

While regretting the permission given to the original scheme, our Society
welcomes the variation to the consented scheme. The benefits will be:

The reduction in the number of basement floors will be less disruptive to
neighbours and road-users.

The decrease in parking spaces will benefit central London as it will reduce the
number of vehicles on the local roads.

The increase in the number of flats will presumably make at least some of them
slightly more 'affordable’ to ordinary Londoners.



